
TO: City Council 

FROM: Ann Cook, Communications Manager 

DATE: May 24, 2022 

SUBJECT: Community Survey 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Discussion only.   

 
 

 
2) Background: 

 
At the May 10, 2022 Worksession, Council was presented with the results of the 2022 
Community Survey that examined community perceptions around safety, affordable housing 
and engagement.  
 
Council indicated a desire to have follow-up discussions about the results. The link to the 
presentation is: https://weblink.ci.tumwater.wa.us/public/0/doc/486225/Page1.aspx 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
2021-2022 Strategic Priority: “Provide and Sustain Quality Public Safety Services”  

 
 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

This is discussion only.  
 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
The contract for the survey was not to exceed $25,000.00. 
 

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
 See the link to the prior presentation of survey results. 

https://weblink.ci.tumwater.wa.us/public/0/doc/486225/Page1.aspx

